A tour that had begun as an informational service for NAB churches
concluded with the recognition that this was the first cultural exchange
group ever to visit the U.S. from the Cameroon. The College Singers had
won their way into the hearts of all those before whom they had performed.
There is great expectation, upon reviewing the success of their tour,
that this cultural exchange will be the first of many between the United

States and Cameroon.



